
RISD  
Early Childhood Developmental Screening 

 

WHAT IS IT? 

The RISD Early Childhood Program will hold its annual child developmental screening day for 
all 3 and 4-year-old children living in the Rivendell Interstate School District. The screening 
involves activities that are both fun for young children and help us learn about a child’s motor, 
cognitive, social, language, and communication skills. The screening is for all children in the 
district, even if they will not be attending the Early Childhood Program next school year. 

 

WHO NEEDS SCREENING? 

Any child residing in Vershire, West Fairlee, or Fairlee VT, as well as Orford, NH who will be 3 
or 4 years old by August 31, 2023. Screening is not required; however, it is highly 
recommended. 

 

WHEN AND WHERE CAN MY CHILD BE SCREENED? 

RISD is offering screenings at two different locations on Monday, March 20, 2023. Choose the 
time and site that works best for your schedule. The screening times have a set number of spots, 
once they are full, we cannot add more children to that specific session. 

Call 802-333-4668 or email hnichols@rivendellschool.org  or abean@rivendellschool.org 
schedule your screening time. 

Location Session 1 Session 2 
Westshire Elementary 8:00-8:45 9:30-10:15 
Samuel Morey Elementary  12:00-12:45 1:30-2:15 

 

 

 


